
 
 
 
 

3 January 2025 
 
Dear families,  
 
I hope that the two-week Christmas break has been spent happily with family and 
friends and would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a healthy, prosperous 
and happy new year. Here is the important information as we head into the Spring 
term.  
 
Important Dates:  
 

Date Event 

Monday 6 January SCHOOL REOPENS  

Wednesday 8 January Music Concert for Years 3-6 

Wednesday 8 January Year 2- Great Fire of London Workshop 

Wednesday 8 January Year 6- Maths & English Intervention sessions begin 

Thursday 9 January Year 5- Kingswood Residential Meeting- 8.30am/2.30pm 

Tuesday 4 February Year 5- Poetry Slam Workshops 

Wednesday 5 February  Year 5 Egyptians Workshop  

Wednesday 5 February Year 1 Tanzania Industrial Museum Trip  

Thursday 6 February Year 1 Kenya Industrial Museum Trip 

Tuesday 11 February  Year 5 Leeds Museum Trip  

Thursday 13 February  Pedestrian Training  

Thursday 13 February  Academy Closes for Half Term 

Friday 14 February  School Closed to Children  

Monday 24 February School Reopens  

 

Healthy Lunchboxes 
 
We have seen an increase in the amount of take away food in lunchboxes. This is not healthy, and we have a duty 
to ensure that our children eat a balanced and nutritious lunch. After the holiday, we will monitor the contents of 
lunchboxes closely and speak with any parents that are providing unhealthy food.  
 
Punctuality 
 
A reminder that our gates close at 8.40am. Any child that arrives after this time will receive a late mark. We want 
every child to have a positive start to the day alongside their peers- please adjust your journey times if you are 
finding it difficult to get to school on time.  
 
Car Park 
 
The car park is reserved for staff and families of disabled children only. If you do not have a blue badge you are not 
eligible to park on site. Please be respectful of this rule and keep the car park safe and clear for those who really 
need to use it.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Rebecca Greenwood 
Principal  


